
Lowe’s Wong Junior School 

Year 5/6 Football Club (multi-sports) 
Summer Term 2024 

 

March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are continuing to offer an afterschool Year 5/6 Football Club next term on a Friday in 

partnership with Canoville Coaching, starting Friday 19th April.   

 

The club will run on the fenced off playground and therefore the children should wear trainers 

please.  The club will run each Friday (weather permitting) until Friday 19th July.  

 

Whilst the club will be subsidised by school using our Sports Premium, there will be a small 

charge of £15.00 per child for the complete term.  Details of how to pay using your child’s 

SchoolMoney account will follow once your child has been allocated a place. 

 

Please note places are limited to 30 students. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, please return the slip below by Monday 15th April.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr M Follen 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to the School Office by Monday 15th April 

 

Lowe’s Wong Junior School 

Year 5/6 Football Club (multi-sports) 
Summer Term 2024 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………..……………   Class: ……..…………...… 

 

I would like my child to attend the Year 5/6 Football Club after school each Friday, starting 

19th April 2024.   

 

After the club: 
Please delete as appropriate 

 

□ I will collect my child from outside reception at 4:30pm 

□ My child is to go to Southwell After School Club 

□ Other. Please give details……………………………………………………………………..…… 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………….…….              Date: ………………………. 
Parent / Carer 


